
 

 

 

  

Did  not explain 

things in a way they 

could understand 
 

Did not show respect for 

what they had to say 
 

Did not spend enough 

time together in the visit 

Did not listen  

carefully to them 

Adults with Disabilities Need Accessible and Responsive Telehealth Care 
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Strategies to Improve Telehealth Care for Adults with Disabilities: 
 
 

• Use active listening as much as possible during telehealth visits; 
• Encourage each person to participate in their own care; 
• Communicate using plain language and check for understanding;  
• Provide flexible appointment times and agree upon how the time will be spent; 
• Refer to online resources such as the Quick Guide to Telepractice Best Practices from  

the University of New Hampshire’s Telehealth Practice Center; 
• Participate in professional development trainings that focus on disability competence, such as Responsive 

Practice: Providing Health Care & Screenings to Individuals with Disabilities; 
• Contact the NH Disability & Public Health Project with questions or concerns about accessibility. 

Despite using telehealth more, adults with disabilities were less satisfied overall with the remote care they got. 

Compared to adults without disabilities, adults with disabilities more likely reported that at their most recent 

telehealth visit, primary care providers:  
 

Many sources discuss technology barriers to telehealth for people with disabilities.  While these are important, 

providers also have a role in making telehealth more accessible. 
 

Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, the use of telehealth has increased in the last 

6 months. In New England, adults with disabilities are more likely than adults 

without disabilities to use remote healthcare visits.  

https://ktdrr.org/training/webcasts/webcast33/
https://www.citizenshealthinitiative.org/sites/default/files/media/pdfs/Telepractice%20Quick%20Guide_0.pdf
https://iod.unh.edu/projects/new-hampshire-disability-public-health-project/responsive-practice-healthcare-providers
https://iod.unh.edu/projects/new-hampshire-disability-public-health-project/responsive-practice-healthcare-providers
mailto:dph.iod@unh.edu


 

 

 

 

Data source: StatsRRTC 2020 

Telehealth and Access to 

Wellness survey. StatsRRTC is 

funded by the National Institute 

on Disability, Independent 

Living, and Rehabilitation 

Research grant #90RTGE0001. 

 

 

 
NH Disability & Public Health Project 
10 West Edge Drive, Suite 101 

Durham, NH 03824 

 

http://nhdisabilityhealth.org 

dph.iod@unh.edu 

(603) 862-4320  |  Relay 711 

 

Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, 4 out of 5 adults with and without disabilities in New 

England got more telehealth care in the last 6 months from their primary care provider. 

Look inside to learn more... 

DPH is funded by cooperative 

agreement DD000007 with the 

U.S. Centers for Disease Control 

& Prevention (CDC).  This 

content is the responsibility of 

DPH and does not necessarily 

represent the views of CDC. 

 

Alternative formats available on request. 

 

http://nhdisabilityhealth.org/

